
Greetings, 

 

I have reviewed the Alternative 2 and met with members of Midas Gold Idaho to better understand 

the company's plans for the Stibnite Gold Project. Below are my comments on the plan to be 

included in the comment period. 

 

Of all the options being considered by the USFS, Alternative 2 seems to me to be the best for 

cleaning up Stibnite and protecting the environment for generations to come. The other alternatives 

all leave significant room for improvement. In Alternative 3, the tailings storage facility location is 

not as safe as it would be placed in a pristine part of the East Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon 

River while Alternative 2 keeps the facility in an area that has already been impacted by mining. 

Alternative 4 would keep access roads where they are today (right next to important waterways), 

while Alternative 2 moves access roads to site away from streams, creeks and rivers to reduce the 

risk of spills and minimize sedimentation. 

 

I urge you to approve the project as outlined by Midas Gold in Alternative 2, it is the best of the 

alternatives outlined by the USFS. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a huge benefit to our 

community and the local environment. The USFS has taken meaningful measures to ensure the 

public has had enough time and resources during the public comment period. 

 

Thanks for your time, 

 

 

Name: Paul J Dockweiler 


